
Trick-or-Treating

Give us 
something FAIR 

to eat!

Trick Treator

Supports Fair Trade



THANK YOU!
Thanks for sharing candy with me tonight. Halloween and chocolate should be a source of joy for all 
children, including those in countries where cocoa is grown. Unfortunately, that is not always the case. 

WHY?
Despite years of promises from major chocolate manufacturers, there are still problems of forced child 
labor on many farms that supply their cocoa. And at the bottom of the supply chain, cocoa farmers are 
still being left in poverty while wealthy chocolate company executives and CEOs make millions. 

THERE IS A SOLUTION!
This Fair Trade chocolate is proof that change is possible – today. Fair Trade certification prohibits the 
use of abusive child labor, and encourages the adoption of safer, chemical-free farming methods. The 
guaranteed Fair Trade price paid for cocoa raises farmers’ incomes and supports a more environmentally 
sustainable small-scale farming model – providing hope for a better future for all children!

LEARN MORE!
http://www.nysut.org/resources/special-resources-sites/social-justice

This organically, fairly traded chocolate was purchased from Equal Exchange. www.equalexchange.coop


